ATTACHMENT 6

October 18,2024

|, Andrea Del Rio,recall on July 10, 2024, Marine Bezhanyan of 1083 E Harvard Rd and a woman
identifying herself as her neighbor visited the Parks and Recreation Administration office. They
requested to speak with Mike del Campo or Marisa Garcia, but were informed that neither were
available at the time. The property owner sought to dispute a $12,604.41 charge for damages to a city
tree, explaining that the tree was still alive and she had only been lightly trimmed. Her neighbor
interjected, denying that the Marine Bezhanyan had touched the tree and questioned whether there
was proof of the tree being cut. The neighbor further alleged that the claims were discriminatory, citing
issues with neighbors, and stated the Forestry Department has been neglecting maintenance around
DeBell Golf Course, claiming this was a more pressing concern. The office staff assured them that their
message would be relayed to Mike and Marisa
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Andrea Del Rio
Senior Clerk
Parks and Recreation Department
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